
High Commission of India 

London 

Dated June 14, 2018 

 

Advisory for refund of fees for conversion of valid PIO to OCI  

 

 

This is to inform that the Ministry of Home Affairs, Government 

of India, the nodal Ministry for grant of OCI Card, has authorised 

refund of admissible difference in fees to applicants of conversion 

of valid PIO to OCI who applied for OCI Card between January 1 to 

March 7, 2018. The fees for conversion of valid PIO to OCI w.e.f. 

January 1, 2018 is £66/-. Accordingly, such applicants are 

requested to apply for refund and send email at 

oci.sec@hcilondon.in  enclosing therewith scanned copies of 

Receipt of fees paid, Passport, PIO, OCI. 

mailto:oci.sec@hcilondon.in

